
 

Thursday 16th 

December 

 

Whole school 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 

 

 

 

Whole school 

 

 

Whole school 

All morning FLU 

vaccinations 

 

Christmas Talent show 

 

 

 

11.30am – Christmas 

lunch 

 

1.30pm – Christingle 

service in church 

Schools operational 

guidance risk 

assessment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents may attend 

but there is limited 

space in church –  

ONLY one parent 

please. 

Masks MUST be worn. 

Please take a lateral 

flow test in the 

morning. 

Do not attend if you 

have COVID 

symptoms  

 

Friday 17th December 

 

Whole school School finishes at 

1.30pm 

 

 

Tuesday 4th January 

2022 

Back to school   

 

I hope you and your families have a wonderful Christmas full of laughter, love, creating many 

happy memoires.      

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from myself and all the staff at Witton Church Walk. 

 

Take care, 

Mrs Magiera 

 


